
OPENING AUGUST 2018!   
Priority Enrollment January 21—March 1, 2018! 

Look for the 2018-19 enrollment forms, tuition assistance information and all St. 
Katharine Drexel Academy updates here each week!  

 

Bishop Flores Scholarship Fund Application Information 
 January 02, 2018 – Student application forms available 

 February 28, 2018  – Deadline for student applications 

 March 23, 2018 – Tuition assistance awards finalized. Schools and 
families will be notified via email late March-early April. 

 
St. Katharine Drexel Academy tuition & enrollment information will be available mid-
January. All families seeking tuition assistance for 2018-19 enrollment at SKDA are 
asked to complete ONE TADS FINANCIAL AID APPLICATION to be eligible for all 
forms of tuition assistance before February 28.  
 

Click here to complete your TADS Financial Aid application.  
 

SKDA OPEN HOUSE 
January 28 & February 1, 2018 

Look for our Sign Up Genius link to volunteer as a parent or student 
ambassador. We need your help to guide visitors and answer questions!  

***UPDATE*** 

MASCOT 

RUN-OFF! 
 

We are launching a new 
survey! We had one 
outstanding write-in, so 
we are adding it as an 
official choice.  
 

CLICK HERE to see the 
nominations and cast 
your FAMILY vote! SKDA 
school spirit begins now 
with your votes. Voting 
closes on January 10. 

Mission 
Within a Christ-centered, diverse Catholic 
community, St. Katharine Drexel Academy 
develops caring hearts and open minds to reach 
their full potential as life-long learners and 
servant leaders  

Vision 
Forming Christ-like leaders who will use their 
unique gifts and talents to change the world. 
 
 

(619)  582-3862 • 4551 56th  St . San Diego ,  CA  921 15  

Empowering great hearts and great minds 

Register Soon 
2018-19  

St. Katharine  
Drexel Academy  

S t .  K a t h a r i n e  D r e x e l 
A c a d e m y  p r i o r i t y 
enrollment for returning 
students opens on January 
21. Look for registration 
commitment information in 
the January 19 Newsletter. 
Plan to attend the January 31 
PTG meeting to learn what 
SKDA has to offer your 
children! Your commitment to 
re-enroll before February 28 
creates our budget  and 
staffing plan for next year. 
Please do not hesitate to 
learn all you can about our 
new model school and refer 
prospective families to our 
Open House! 

http://www.bishopfloresscholars.org/tuition-assistance/
http://www.bishopfloresscholars.org/tuition-assistance/
http://www.bishopfloresscholars.org/tuition-assistance/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZRWJFDP

